
Mike J. Molina

From: Robert Stephenson <mkkrob@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 22, 2019 5:05 PM
To: Kelly King; Mike]. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Cc: Robert Stephenson
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-i

Aloha Council Chair King, GET Chair Molina and GET Vice-Chair Rawlins-Fernandez,

I am writing to express my support for the confirmation of Planning Director Michele Chouteau McLean as appointed by
Mayor Victorino.

I have known and worked with Michele for several years in many different capacities and have always found her to be
accessible and responsive, straight forward and honest, and innovative in providing solutions to challenges that arise
during the planning process. In every interaction I have with Michele, she continues to display the highest levels of
integrity and is truly a public servant.

With Mayor Victorino’s new administration taking shape, Michele’s institutional knowledge and history with the
Planning Department will surely benefit in making a smooth transition and providing a consistency and continuity of
service to the Department’s customers and the general public.

On a personal note, Michele is friendly, positive and super easy to get along with.

For the reasons above, among many more, I humbly ask that you confirm Michele Chouteau McLean as Director of the
Department of Planning.

I sincerely thank you for your time.

Robert Stephenson
mkkrobmecom
808-658-0608


